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Hello Ms. Vang, 
 
Attached please find Alerus Financial, N.A.'s affidavit in preparation for Ms. Moermond's City Council meeting 
tomorrow.  The remaining information requested in your letter of January 26, 2012 is forthcoming from Ray 
Williamson, the court appointed receiver. 
 
 
 
 
If you have additional questions, you may contact me at 651-288-2323 or email me at 
bdanielson@alerusmail.com. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Danielson 
Special Credit Services Officer 
Alerus Financial, N.A. 
office: 651-288-2323 
fax:      651-777-7855 
bdanielson@alerusmail.com 

 
 
Confidential information should be sent to us via our secure email portal. 
 
IMPORTANT: Information in this email, including attachments, is confidential and legally 
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any 
action taken or not taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you have 
received this communication in error, please notify the sender at 1-800-279-3200 immediately. 
The security and timely delivery of electronic mail sent through the Internet is not guaranteed. 
Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message that do not relate to official 
business of Alerus Financial shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by it. 
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